
A Plantation Drive in the fond memory of Late Sardar Gurcharan Singh Ji at 

SBS University 

 

To commemorate the 15th Death Anniversary of Founder Director Late Sardar Gurcharan Singh 

Ji, a symbolic plantation drive owing to COVID-19 pandemic situation was organized at the 

premises of Sardar Bhagwan Singh University, Dehradun, by Chancellor Shri. S.P. Singh 

accompanied by his wife Mrs. Jyoti Singh, Daughter Miss. Kudrat and his son University 

Manager S. Zorawar Singh. As per the yester years, continuing with a mission of  “Plan Green”, 

a plantation drive was planned to distribute saplings of medicinally important plants as neem 

and lemon to the residents of  Balawala to promote a healthy environment. Present on the 

occasion were Mr. Krishan Rawat (Registrar), Prof. R.K. Singh, (Dean Life Sciences) Capt. 

Nalini  Mehrishi,  Mr. Sachin Jain (Account Officer), Dr. Vikas Singh Jadon and other staff 

members. 



 


